
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE  
MEETING CANCELLATION 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 
 
 
The Tuesday, January 4, 2011, meeting of the Inland Wetlands Commission 
has been cancelled as no new applications have been received. The next 
regularly scheduled meeting of the Commission is Tuesday, February 1, 
2011. The meeting will be held in Building #1 at the Avon Town Hall, 60 
West Main Street, at 7:00 P.M. 
 
 
 

______________________________ 
Judy Schwartz, Clerk 
Inland Wetlands Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
N:\Planning\Judy IWC NRC\IWC\Legal\CANCMTG.010411 


